
    Home       Learning 
29th September 2017 

Phonics, Literacy & Numeracy Reminders and Next Week’s Learning 

Home Learning Sheets will be provided weekly 

to share the learning which has taken place 

during that week at school and looks ahead to 

the following week. 

 

Our main focus for this week has been to get to 

know the children and to introduce the rules and 

routines.  Please talk to your child about our class 

rules: 1). Use good manners all the time; 2). Be 

nice, using kind words and hands and 3). Always 

listen to adults and ask for help if we need it. 

 

In Phonics we have played a range of games to 

help identify the initial letter sounds (phonemes) 

in words and begin word building.  See if your 

child can clap the syllables in their name or 

some of their toys at home. 

 

In Literacy we read the story ‘So much’ by Trish 

Cooke.  We then matched or wrote labels to 

accompany our family members.  See if you can 

label simple items around the house or in books 

this weekend. 

 

In Maths this week the children have been 

singing counting songs and working on their 

number recognition to 10.  See if your child can 

recognise and order the numbers 0-10.   

 

The Reception Team have begun uploading learning 

observations to Tapestry.  Remember to add your 

own learning observations too.  Your child’s class 

teacher will comment on any uploads you make. 

. 

Next week we will base our learning on ‘Harvest 

and Healthy food.’ 

 

The children will continue their P.E sessions on 

Tuesday next week.  We will only be taking our 

shoes and socks/tights off for this lesson as an 

introduction.  We will let you know when the first 

full change is planned. 

 

Please remember to label all of your child’s 

clothes and school items.  We are already 

finding that some of the children’s belongings are 

going missing. 

 

A big thank you to Isabelle’s mum and dad for 

bringing in baby Flynn to meet us this week.  We 

learnt lots about how to look after babies. 

 

Each child has been allocated a Key Person – this 

information has been displayed using the 

children’s portraits in the classroom corridor.  

Make sure you have identified your child’s key 

person to help build this special relationship. 

 

Stars of the week will be announced every Friday 

and displayed within the Reception Area and on 

Twitter.  Follow us at @moorlands_EYFS. 

 

Over the weekend we would love you to take your 

child on an Autumn walk.  Record anything you found 

on Tapestry and/or create a picture using the 

things you found for our Reception display board.  

All contributions need to be brought into school on 

Monday. 
 

Well done to all the children for completing their 

first P.E lesson this week! 


